
 

 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2021-22/16     25.05.2021 

Call for participation in #YoungWarrior – A youth led movement to combat 

COVID-19 

 

Dear Parents 

You will be glad to know that the students of class V have been invited to 

participate in #YoungWarrior movement initiated by the CBSE in 

collaboration with Ministry of Youth Affairs & Sports, Ministry of Health & 

Family Welfare and YuWaah- UNICEF. 

#YoungWarrior is a nationwide movement to engage 5 million young people 

to lead action against COVID-19. Students will be eligible for a UNICEF 

certificate on completion of tasks. 

Kindly take the following steps to join the movement: 

1) On WhatsApp: Type YWA and send it to +91 9650414141 OR give a missed 

call to 080-66019225 

2) Once you join, you can motivate 10 or more young people (10-30 years) to 

join the movement. 

3) Pledge to take action against COVID-19 by posting message with the phrase 

‘I am a #youngwarrior’ on social media, tagging 5 friends. 

Please follow YuWaah on http://yuwaah.org/youngwarrior for more 

information. 

We look forward to seeing our young warriors leading us out of this crisis.  

 

Regards 

Geeta Gangwani 

(Principal) 
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